In my work, | regularly analyze risk, due to this | am aware of the fine line that businesses and employers must walk. In
order to mitigate future risk to both local medical professionals and the government entities that support them, it is in the
best interest of the State of North Dakota to pass House Bill 1468. All persons receiving any medical treatment must be
made aware of all of the potential dangers. Further as a tax payer, | do not wish for the state of North Dakota to be held
liable for the damages incurred for even one citizen that should have been informed of the risks and was not.



